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NOV 30 1979

Roland Hlowaty
68-20 Myrtle Avenue
Glendale, New York 11227

Dear Roland:

Thank you for your remarks on the accident it Three Mile Isl “

Station, Unit 2. I am sorry that my answer to wr Lett x < / 1<
for so long. We have been very busy here because of t wecid : i
why we are late in answe ring vour letter.

NRC appreciates your views on nuclear power. W are pleased that 3 hawve
taken the time to learn more about radiation ind nuclear ver plant safety.
To help you further, we are sending you some information on the events t

occurred at Three Mile Island.
We are pleased to provide you with this information.
yincerely,
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Harold R. Den
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